
Dear Ohara Chicago Chapter Members🌻

I hope you are enjoying the August summer.

Attached is the information and registration form created by Leigh Levine for our first
chapter event on Sunday, September 29th at Bottle & Bottega, Painting with a Twist at 1
W. Harris Ave. La Grange, IL 60525
https://www.paintingwithatwist.com/studio/la-grange

Please make your best effort to attend this fun event. We would like us to catch up and
re-bond each other.

● Please arrive at 1:00 pm.
● The event starts exactly at 1:30 and ends at 3:30.
● Bring your own drinks.
● We appreciate snack donations to share with other participants. Please let Jan Wiltsie

know at jlwiltsie@gmail.com
● Please fill out the registration form and mail it to Patricia Rosenmann with the $35

registration fee (check only. no cash). We must close the registration on 9/16

We look forward to seeing you on September 29th!
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